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MysteryQuest32          Support Materials 4 (Assessment Rubric) 
 
  

Assessing Evidence and Factors 
 
 Outstanding Very good Competent Satisfactory In-progress 

Identifies 
important 
indicators 
and benefits 
of wealth  

Identifies many 
important indicators 
and benefits of wealth.  

Identifies many 
relevant indicators and 
benefits of wealth 
including most of the 
important details. 

Identifies some 
relevant indicators and 
benefits of wealth but 
important details are 
omitted. 

Identifies some 
relevant, but generally 
very obvious indicators 
and benefits of wealth, 
but many important 
details are omitted. 

Identifies almost no 
relevant indicators or 
benefits of wealth. 

Identifies 
most 
important 
contributing 
factor for 
each benefit 
of wealth  

Offers very plausible 
suggestions for the 
major contributing 
factor for each benefit 
of wealth, and offers a 
convincing reason for 
each choice.  

Offers generally 
plausible suggestions 
supported with a good 
reason for the major 
contributing factor for 
each benefit of wealth.   

Offers plausible 
suggestions supported 
with a good reason for 
the major contributing 
factor for most of the 
benefits of wealth. 

Offers somewhat 
plausible suggestions 
supported with a 
reason for the major 
contributing factor for 
some of the benefits of 
wealth. 

Offers no plausible 
suggestions and 
reasons for the major 
contributing factor for 
any of the benefits of 
wealth. 

 


